
   

  
  

Investigative Committee to deliver body of school girl died in
Shanghai to Russia

 

  

Employees of the Russian Investigative Committee are going to deliver to Russia the body of a
14-year-old girl who died in Shanghai, China, on 27 October 2017.

The cause of girl’s death will be determined by a postmortem.

Investigators continue investigative operations to find out all the circumstances surrounding the
death. The inquest continues.

The Russian Investigative Committee thanks The RF General Consulate in Shanghai, Russian
community in the city, governor of perm Territory and Aeroflot airlines for assisting in repatriation
of the body. 
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